
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        

 

 

 

 

 

  

The Warren Crime Commission 
 

Is taking its Wednesday, February 7th meeting 

on the road to make our meeting more 

accessible to the community. 

 Please join us at: 

 

 Burnette Branch Library 

23345 Van Dyke 

North of 9 Mile Road at 6:00 pm. 

 

 
CONTACT / ACCOMMODATION INFORMATION: 

If you would like to contact the Crime Commission or a Crime Commissioner before the meeting, please email Caitlin Murphy at cmurphy@cityofwarren.org with your request. 

If you have any questions, concerns, or require disability-related accommodations for the meeting, please email Caitlin Murphy at cmurphy@cityofwarren.org. 
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